
Peter L. Aldrich 

March 12, 2025 

Dear Association Members and Friends, 

After long contemplation and discussion with the Executive I have decided that it is time for me to 
resign from the position of RBRA President. 

Having served the Executive in various capacities since its inception, I am still very passionate 
about the RBRA, but I believe it is time for fresh and more energetic leadership to carry us forward.  

Thus, with that in mind in early February I notified the Executive of my decision to tender my formal 
notice of resignation as President of the RBRA effective March 31st, 2025.  

I have pledged to continue to support the RBRA as ex-officio in any manner I can to ensure its 
continued success.  

In terms of succession, the current Vice President, Roderick Spencer, will take the reigns of the 
organization until such time that a new President can be elected per our Constitution. A copy can 
be found https://www.regimentassociation.com/about-us/ at the bottom of that page. 

This election should ideally take place at the next Annual General Meeting, which typically is held in 
June every year. I should point out that any member in good standing, of any rank, can be 
nominated. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their support throughout my service to the 
RBRA including the Executive members, various COs, Honorary CO, Chairman of the Defense 
Board, RSMs, veteran and serving members too numerous to mention.   

All of you have played an important role in the success of the RBRA and I ask you to continue to 
support and grow the RBRA however you can, as I will.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Peter L. Aldrich 

President  

Royal Bermuda Regiment Association 

 

https://www.regimentassociation.com/about-us/

